
The Program For Humanities In Medicine
Howard Spiro Lecture Series

would like to invite you to hear

         The Barwick Lecture

                    to be given by

       Lucy Liu
                YSM 4

           &
Kathryn Parker Almanas
               Artist

The lecture is entitled: LOOKING IN: ORGANS AND THE WAY WE 
VIEW THEM. Lucinda Liu and Kathryn Parker Almanas will be giving a
talk about their relationships to the study and practice of art and medicine. 
Liu will be discussing the
collaborative exhibition Looking In:
Organs and How We View Them.
Almanas will be giving an artist’s
talk about the progression and
evolution of her work. Liu and
Almanas hope to initiate dialogue
about preventative medicine, healing
illness, and how both art and
medicine are causes for healing.

Thursday, October 24, 2013
Anlyan Auditorium 5:00PM

300 Cedar Street, New Haven


